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Postponement of S1-S5 Half-yearly Examination 2021-2022 

 

 The Education Bureau (EDB) announced on January 20 that all secondary schools should suspend 

face-to-face classes and all on-campus activities on or before next Monday (January 24) until the schools' 

Chinese New Year holidays.  In view of this, all the remaining subject examinations in the half-yearly 

examination shall be held after our school’s Chinese New Year holidays (February 11, 12, 14 and 15). 

 

 For the rest of the time, students should prepare for the examination at home. The half­yearly 

examination carries 50 % of the yearly total mark. Please urge your child to make good use of their time and 

strive for the best results in the remaining subject examinations. 

 

 Cross­boundary students will sit for the examination via live Zoom sessions. On the day of each 

examination, they will obtain a digital version of the examination paper through the school intranet eClass. 

Students need to upload their answer scripts through eClass when the examination finishes. 

 

 Based on the principle of fairness, results of all non­face­to­face examinations will be used solely as 

reference for teachers, parents and students. 

 

 The school will continue to monitor the development of the pandemic and the latest arrangements by 

the Education Bureau closely. Parents and students will be informed the earliest possible during the Chinese 

New Year holidays if the examination is affected. Please stay tuned for our updates. 

 

 For enquiries, please contact the form teacher. 

 

                   Ng Kit Yung 

                   Principal 
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